Dear Haldane.

I have invited Winger to visit this country with a view to giving a Public Lecture at the Galton Laboratory and I find that he will be able to come, I hope some time next term. Possibly in such cases the Genetical Society likes, either to hold a meeting or in some other way to welcome a distinguished foreign genetisist and should be glad to let him know whether you think anything of the kind can be arranged.

We have not yet arranged any date.
Yours sincerely,

Professor J.B.S.Haldane.